
 

 

 
 

 

COMMUNITY-BASED ORGANIZATION SYSTEM 

 

DATE: May 4, 2021 

 

Amendment #2 

 

Notice to vendors. You are hereby notified of the following changes in the COMMUNITY-

BASED ORGANIZATION SYSTEM RFP, which shall take precedence over anything 

published prior to this date. 

 

Item 1 – Notice of RFP cancelation 

 

Kern Health Systems issued a Request for Proposal for a Community-Based Organization RFP on 

March 4th, 2021. This notice shall serve as notification of KHS’ decision to cancel the above-

referenced RFP effective immediately. KHS appreciates and understands that vendors went 

through great effort in preparing a response for this RFP and we further appreciate your 

cooperation and professionalism. KHS will be mailing any submitted proposals back to the 

vendors.  

 

END OF AMENDMENT #2 


